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REPORT TO SAC FROM OLAC (Online Audiovisual Cataloging) LIAISON


OLAC staged a very successful virtual conference in October. Also celebrated during the conference was the 40th anniversary of the organization. Although the conference planners were initially disappointed that the 40th anniversary would have to be celebrated virtually, the number of attendees was far more than they have typically gotten in the past for their in-person conferences. There were 297 attendees for this first ever virtual OLAC conference. 
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